
John,      
As we discussed yesterday, please see attached email from AHRI to Jeremy Dommu regarding technical 
information that was shared yesterday.  In addition, here are the names and affiliations of the 
attendees: 
 

• Tim Anderson, Captive-Aire Systems  

• Ashley Armstrong, DOE 

• Chinmoy Banerjee, Follett LLC 

• Jeff Bauman, Continental Refrigerator  

• Levi Carter, Franke Foodservice Systems  

• Muhammed Chandasir, Hillphoenix 

• Mike Chieffo, Zero Zone, Inc.  

• Lauren Coughlin, FER  

• Vivian Cox, AHRI  

• John Cymbalsky, DOE  

• Jeremy Dommu, DOE  

• Scott Ehaney, Perlick Corporation  

• Chris Gangemi, Danfoss 

• Michael Gillett, Hussmann Corporation  

• Charlie Hon, True Manufacturing Co., Inc.  

• Greg Kalinyak, AHRI  

• Larry Levine, NSF International  

• Len Limbacher, Wasserstrom 

• Jeff Longsworth, NAFEM   

• Scott Martin, Hillphoenix 

• Charlie McCrudden, Daikin US Corporation  

• Wayne Morris, NAMA  

• Tim Oliphant, Eagle Group 

• Jason Paquette, Structural Concepts Corporation 

• Seton Parsons, SBA Advocacy  

• Adaire Putnam, NAFEM  

• Homer Redd, Hillphoenix 

• Joe Sanders, Traulsen  

• Mark Sanford, Electrolux Professional   

• Andreas Schachner, AHT Cooling Systems USA 

• Stephen Schaefer, Hoshizaki America, Inc. 

• Ron Shebik, Hussmann Corporation  

• Charlie Souhrada, NAFEM  

• Bryan Spencer, Winholt Equipment Group  

• Mike Staub, Heat Transfer Product Group  

• Helen Walter Terrinoni, AHRI   

• Dave Winningham, Allied Air Enterprises  

• Tom Yingst, The Legacy Companies  
 
Let me know if you have any questions.  Thanks again for DOE’s participation and we look forward to 
ongoing, productive, and helpful dialogue.   


